From: susan Page |

Sent: 04 February 2020 11:56

To: English, Rachel

Subject: Fwd: Raglan Street NWL1 planning application no 2019/4825/P
Dear Rachel

I write to you to formally withdraw my objection to the above planning application provided that the
developer does as he said he would ie

'We have pulled the line of the building back, adjoining yours and changed the elevation from timber to
brick’

The planning portal seems to be down so we cannot check what is now on the portal.

My husband Simon sent over the revised drawings as we understand them to be, so as long as that is the
case then we remove our objections.

With thanks

Susan Page



